
From: Jenkins, Megan
To: Hansen, Angela; Hersley, Jean
Subject: FW: Simplot Comments to IDAPA 37.03.08
Date: Friday, May 12, 2023 5:29:44 PM
Attachments: 2023-05-11 Simplot Comments to IDAPA 37.03.08.pdf

Ladies,
 
Please see attached and below- public comment on WA rules.
 
-Megan
 

From: Voss, Rebecca <Rebecca.Voss@simplot.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 12:09 PM
To: RulesInfo <rulesinfo@idwr.idaho.gov>
Cc: Conrad, Vic <Vic.Conrad@simplot.com>
Subject: Simplot Comments to IDAPA 37.03.08
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any
concerns.
 

Good morning.
 
Attached please find Simplot’s written comments for the negotiated rulemaking for IDAPA 37.03.08
– Water Appropriation Rules. I acknowledge that these written comments are being provided after
the deadline. If necessary, we can incorporate them into oral comments during the May 22 public
hearing in order to have them in the record.
 
Please contact me with any questions.

Thank you.
 
Rebecca Voss
Counsel – Corporate and Real Estate Transactions
J. R. Simplot Company
1099 West Front Street
Boise, Idaho 83702
Direct: (208) 780-0223
Cell: (208) 803-5235
Rebecca.Voss@simplot.com
 

 
LEGAL REPRESENTATION NOTICE: If you are represented by counsel on this matter, please have your attorney contact me directly
or ask your attorney to provide written consent for me to continue communicating with you regarding this matter.
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is intended only for use by the intended recipient(s) and may
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contain information privileged by an attorney-client privilege or protected by an attorney work-product doctrine.  If you are not an
intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any
attachments hereto, is strictly prohibited. If the recipient is a government employee, government entity or government contractor, be
advised that the J.R. Simplot Company considers this information private and does not consent to its release under a subsequent FOIA
request.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify me by telephone at (208) 780-0223 and permanently delete
the original and any copy of this e-mail and any printout thereof.
 


